



ARUO-RAUO Executive Meeting

Monday January 13th, 2014

10:00pm, ARUO-RAUO Office

Present:	Nardin Bekhit	Vice President, Resident's Affairs
	Nicole Boyle	Stanton Building Representative
	Morgan Bell	Marchand Building Representative
	Brad Fournier	Thompson Building Representative
	Candace Blake	90U Building Representative
	Kaitlynn-Rae Landry	President
	Rebecca Balasa	Secretary
	Amber Gibson	LeBlanc Building Representative
	Mojann Zibapour	Hyman-Soloway Building Representative
	Matt Manso	VP Social
Absent:	Gabrielle Read	VP Finance
	Laura Velez	Brooks Building Representative

1. Motion To Start

Proposed by: Amber Gibson

Seconded by: Nicole Boyle

Vote: All in favor

Meeting started at: 22 h 00

90U

- I am trying to plan a karaoke night for January.
- I am trying to plan an Olympics event with the Community Advisors for February. I have a meeting with Dan Thursday about it.
- I have had some construction complaints from residents in room number _8 on each floor;
- We will notify housing each time we receive a complaint. We will talk about compensation for the residents.
- Complaints from the 5th floor regarding cleaning not being done during the holidays.
 - ➔ They only do room inspections during the holidays.
 - ➔ Ask if the garbage's are supposed to be emptied.

Hyman-Soloway

- We are having a skating event with hot chocolate for January.
- One of my floor reps has personal issues that are conflicting with her being able to be a floor representative; her proxy who represented her floor during the impeachment will be taking her place.

Leblanc

- Our building council went well.
- Our event will be January 19th ; the floor representatives requested it be a board game night.

Marchand

- This month we're doing a skating day that will be this Sunday in collaboration with Stanton; we're coming back to residence afterwards for a movie and hot chocolate.
- I am also looking to collaborate for a ski day with Stanton. We will be compensating the busses and then everyone will pay for their own lift ticket (\$20 per person).
 - ➔ Go to RezLife for funding as it is a healthy living event.
- I had two floor representatives leave.

Stanton

- We are doing the skating event this month in collaboration with Marchand.
- I am working with Morgan to plan the skiing trip that will be in collaboration with Marchand.

- Housing Services has hired a new CA to replace Carl; she's a first year student from 90U. I've already had a few residents come talk to me about how nobody respects her.

Thompson

- We had our building council meeting; we are doing a Harry Potter movie marathon for this month's event. We will be using the RAUO's new popcorn machine. It will be this Sunday; I will be needing the projector and screen. There will be prizes for the person who can last the longest.
- I lost a floor representative because of roommate conflicts; the proxy has agreed to be the new floor representative for the term.

VP Residents' affairs

- The posters will be printed tomorrow for the General Assembly on January 23rd. All building representatives are to have them up before Thursday. I will be sending out the email regarding the General Assembly to all floor representatives Monday with the agenda.
- The Policy and Boards Committee will be meeting Wednesday if you wish to attend.

VP Social

- We need ticket sales for the Harry potter event this month.
- The Amazing race: we have 17 teams signed up so far. Posters are here and need to be picked up and put up by all building representatives. If anyone is able to help out with anything that would be great, however we do need to know how many people will be participating before we can start working on the event any further.
- RezBall posters will go up January 27th.
- Kaitlynne-Rae, Brad and I spent a lot of time today going over details regarding RezBall stuff; we will go over costs at the General Assembly.
- With the Assembly of Representatives that just passed I was thinking of taking a vote to add RezPoints for the floor representatives/proxies that came. However we did not put up posters for this to promote it as a RezCup event.
 - Candace: I'm not against the idea except for people like Laura; maybe some residents would have come if they had known that it was a RezCup event.
 - Nicole: I had representatives that were kind of annoyed that they came and got nothing from it.
- ➔ We could combine both Assemblies of Representatives for attendance which would translate into RezCup points.
- We are hosting a movie night in collaboration with the bilingual office. We will be collaborating with them for 3 movie nights this term.

Motion to vote for RezCup points to be given based on attendance at the Assemblies of Representatives

Motion Proposed By: Matt Manso

Motion Seconded By: Brad Fournier

Vote: All in favor

President

- I've been working on Facebook and the website; I changed Gabrielle's name on the email for VP Finance.
- During my office hours I will set up elections with the goal to have the president elections running first.
- I had a meeting with Ray from Housing Services Friday; we spoke about many issues. I have a meeting with him again tomorrow before the HOM to discuss an issue with a Community Advisor in Marchand and to discuss having Thompson connected to the tunnel system.
- We cannot open the Very Potter musical tickets to everyone; only to residents. We have only sold nine. We're splitting the cost of the unsold tickets with housing.
- Building representatives do not put up the RezBall posters until the 27th. That's when the tickets go on sale.

Motion to dissolve the meeting

Motion Proposed by: Nicole Boyle

Motion Seconded by: Amber Gibson

Meeting dissolved at 22 h 30